
Blanch Avenue Bridge at the Closter / Norwood Border
will be Closed Indefinitely

Today while assisting Rockland Electric, the Closter Police Department
found a large hole on the north side of the bridge in the roadway. It was
determined that underneath the roadway a large washout had
occurred. Engineers were consulted by the borough and advised the
roadway must be closed until such time that both the cause is identified
and an appropriate fix is implemented. Both the Borough of Closter and
Norwood will be jointly working on this project.
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